
W.I.S.E. Wish List 

Here are some needs 

we are looking to 

purchase for WISE, if 

you wish to give for a 

specific need.  Prices 

are in US if we 

purchase here. 

1.) 3 Desktop 

Computers for Lab 

2.) A wetsaw--$500 

3.) Struts for van 

4.) Watercooler for 

preschool--$300 

5.)   A skillsaw--$550 

 

 

  

Partnering With WISEPartnering With WISEPartnering With WISEPartnering With WISE    

  The Windward Islands School of 

Evangelism has several ways to partner 

with it beyond prayers and financial 

support. This semester W.I.S.E. is hosting 

Stan Wohlenhaus, a retired professor from 

Ozark; Becky Doran, a campus minister on 

loan from the Christian Campus House at 

Mizzou; and Marisa Romero, from 

Portland, OR who is serving as our 

preschool intern. In addition to those three 

we will host several adjunct professors 

throughout the semester that come to 

teach at W.I.S.E. for three week stints. All 

have chosen to partner with us by lending 

us their time and talents in and out of the 

classroom.  

WISE also welcomes groups! We 

have had church small groups, college 

ministries, youth ministries and others 

offer their time, service, and skills to 

partner with us on work projects, on 

outreach efforts, and hosting recruiting 

retreats. All of these people—groups, 

adjuncts, interns and volunteers are critical 

to our ministry here at WISE. With only 

four full-time staff members it would be 

impossible to do all that we are doing 

without those willing to partner with us 

and help the ministry of WISE to take 

place. Whether in the classroom here at 

the college, in the preschool, the school 

office, on a construction project, or holding 

a retreat, the partners giving of their time 

and talents are a great help and 

encouragement to us.  

For more information about 

teaching at WISE as a three-week adjunct 

or for a semester, or for information about 

internships and bringing groups please 

contact us at wisemissions@gmail.com. 

Above is our staff this semester: 

Bro Stan Wohlenhaus- former OCC staff 

Sis Claudette-overseeing the kitchen 

Sis Becky-on loan from Mizzou CCH, 

helping with much, especially 

reconnecting with alumni 

Bro Brice- Director & professor 

Bro Matthias-part-time electronics 

Sis Angie- secretary & professor 

Bro John- Maintenance man 

 

Meet a Student 

Randolph Williams, from St. 

Vincent, is excited to study the 

word of God more in depth.  

The hardest part for him is 

giving up family to be here, 

but he feels strongly God’s 

love brought him here.  He is 

eager to train others to love 

God after he trains at WISE.  In 

just 2 weeks here, he has 

learned to be kinder, pray 

more, and worry less. 

Above is the new class of WISE 

preschoolers.  16 students are 

starting off the year.   We are 

thankful to have an intern, Miss 

Marisa, joining us this semester 

from Mountainview Christian 

Church to help at the preschool. 



Praises & Prayers 

 - For unity & 

discipline with our 

students amidst 

different cultures.  

- For transition of 

new staff 

- Praise God 

provided needed 

help this year 

through adjunct, 

and interns. 

- For continued 

support for WISE.  

Our giving had been 

down. 

- Praise for the 

retreats & 

recruitment of 

students coming 

from several 

countries. 

-Praise for visits 

from supporting 

churches to 

encourage & help 

WISE grow. 

WI 

www.windwardislandsschoolofevangelism.org 

Our students at 

WISE Bible 

College this 

year.   It took a 

few extra days 

for some of our 

Jamaican 

students to get 

here, but we 

are all together 

for this time! 

God provides again!  We continually 

see Him providing when giving is down. 

We see God moving as He equips our 

former 1st years to now become leaders 

in the student body.  We see God 

working in bringing a group at the 

perfect time to come and help get WISE 

ready for school to start.   And we just 

got to see God bring new students to 

WISE again.   

Two months ago we had many students 

say they were coming, but no 

applications. Two weeks until school 

started and no flight itineraries for 

students coming, since our Liat airlines 

was having so many problems.   And 

then as school started we were excited 

to have such a wide range of students 

from various countries and ages.   

Our students are busy learning 

memory, new study tips, work study 

habits in the kitchen, schoolyard, and 

with their books.  And though they 

range from age nineteen to fifty-seven 

years old the amazing thing to see is 

their love for the Lord unifying them.  

Already you can see them giving 

encouragement to one another, 

praying together, and praising God 

while waiting out another storm in this 

rainy season here. 

We hope you can catch a glimpse in our 

newsletters of these great servants 

studying here.   Better yet, we’d love to 

have you plan a trip with your church 

and partner in a retreat with us and our 

graduates to recruit more Godly leaders 

for the Caribbean and the world. 

A New Semester at WISE!A New Semester at WISE!A New Semester at WISE!A New Semester at WISE!    

September 2013 

Email: 

wisemissions@gmail.com 

 

Physical address:  

WISE Box 824  

Kingstown, St. Vincent  

West Indies 

  

Phone Number:  

US: 573-321-7906 

Caribbean: 863-232-5875 
 

Mailing address: 

 WISE PO Box 1741  

Pittsburg, KS 66762 

  

 


